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Spotlight on Year 2  

This week has seen the launch of our final theme of the year - We are Eco-Warriors'.                       
To showcase our theme, the children are rehearsing their end of year play - 'Eddie the                
Penguin Saves the World' - to teach them all about how to care for the planet.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In English, the children have started to read a collection of seaside stories. They have been 
writing amazing expanded noun phrases to describe Mr Grinling's delicious lunch. 
 
Maths, this week, has been focussed on telling the time. It has been a challenge, but they are 
getting closer to telling the time to the nearest 5 minutes. Keep practising at home! 
 
The Y2 children and staff also wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who came to     
support them at Sports Day. They had great fun - we hope you did too! 
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Message from Headteacher  

Dear parents, carers, grandparents and parishioners, 
 

As we begin the month of July, and with the end of the school year only a few weeks away, it is worth       
reflecting on the amazing year all our children have had in school.  The opportunities and achievements that 
our children have received will be celebrated through two documents; your child’s school report and also    
St Anne’s Curriculum Celebration Document.  You will receive both documents towards the end of next 
week enabling all families to celebrate the past year together with their children. 
 
The children have moved into their new classes for this morning’s lessons.  The following tables shows 
which classes are moving to which teachers from September. 

 
 
 
Finally, a huge thank you to all the parents who helped support Sport Days this week.  Whether you were 
boiling kettles helping the PTA or supporting your child in their races, I hope everyone had a wonderful 
time.  Year 3 and Year 4 will move their Sports Day to Wednesday, 1.30pm due to the rain this week.  
  
Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mr P Bates 
 
Headteacher  

Current Class 
  

September Class 

Class 1 – Mrs Seddon Class 3 – Mrs Rawlinson and Mrs Avington 

Class 2 – Miss Bailie Class 4 – Miss Reardon 

Class 3 – Mrs Rawlinson and Mrs Avington Class 5 – Miss Banks 

Class 4 - Miss Reardon Class 6 – Mrs Preston 

    

Class 5 - Miss Banks Class 7 – Mrs Ellis and Mrs Seddon 

Class 6 – Mrs Preston Class 8 – Mr Batchelor 

Class 7 – Miss Williams Class 10 – Mrs Elwill 

Class 8 – Mr Batchelor Class 9 – Mrs Brookfield 

Class 9 - Mrs Brookfield Class 12 – Mr Knowles 

Class 10 – Mr Dorrity Class 11 – Miss Disley                                                        

Class 11 – Miss Disley Class 13 – Mrs Hewitson and Mrs Cleary 

Class 12 – Mr Knowles Class 14 – Miss Williams 
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Curriculum News  

Nursery In Nursery we have been very busy having lots of fun and games as our time in 
Nursery is nearly over!  The children participated in the EYFS sports day on Monday, they      
all did fantastic and we were very proud of them all.  We have been rehearsing for our                
Graduation performance and are looking forward to performing it for everyone.                   
Stars of the week: William L, Charlie G and Teddy A 
 
Reception This week we have continued to learn about space and have written some           
fantastic sentences in writing groups about space. We have begun our new RE topic where 
we are learning about our world and what we love and wonder about it. 
 
Year 1 Another week filled with lots of fun and laughter. The children have innovated 
their own version of 'The Secret Path' including a beginning, middle and end. In maths the 
children have continued to recognise the value of numbers to 100 and comparing them.      
We had lots of fun participating in our sports afternoon and really loved having our families 
there to cheer us on.  
 
Year 2 Please see this week’s ‘Spotlight’. 
 
Year 3 The Year 3 children are still continuing to work hard across the curriculum and 
producing work of real quality. They have managed to begin our new RE topic of Special  
Places, created beautiful art masterpieces, been great mathematicians and continued to      
be excellent representatives of our school in swimming. Here's hoping they'll have a great,              
rearranged, Sports Day next week!  
 
Year 4 This week, Year 4 have been practising for Sports Day. During the Health and 
Wellbeing session, the children created and led their own fitness routines which their              
classmates participated in. The children also met their new teacher. 
 
Year 5 Year 5 were amazing at Sports Day, both as competitors and spectators.          
Fabulous running, no runny eggs in the Egg and Sports race, and some interesting skipping 
skills in the obstacle race!  Fun had by all and the sun even shone! 
 
  
Year 6 In Year 6 we have been working hard on preparing for our play.  Lines are being 
learnt, songs practised and props gathered.  Over the last two weeks both classes have been 
lucky enough to have Mr Farrimond come in to work on “Locomotive Builder”.  They have 
learnt valuable IT skills. 
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

Grace W Madeleine F 

Harry E Sienna C 

Jude C Spencer C 

Elin H Theia D 

James F Oliver F & Matthew H 

Gabriella C Mora F 

Max G Flynn Mc 

Elliott M Nancy R 

Isabella W Sadie P 

Oliver O George H 

Santi CC Zach MB 

Sienna U Heidi F 

Amelia J Joseph MW 

Lily A Isla D 
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PTA News 

Our marvelous PTA are organising a 'Big Summer Blow Out' themed Summer Fair on Friday   
15th July.  
 
One of their stalls which they will be running is the classic tombola and they would like                   
donations for the prizes.  
 
For EYFS 1 & 2 and KS1 they asking for donations of confectionaries and toiletries. 
If you would like to donate any delicious cakes which are homemade, please specify ingredients 
as we are following ‘Natasha’s Law’ on having clearly identified ingredients. 
 
From KS2 they are asking for donations of bottles (soft drinks or alcohol) 
 
Could all donations please be brought to your child's class ONLY on the day of the school fair   
Friday 15th July. 
 
 
Thank you for your support, St Anne’s PTA Volunteers, Registered charity number 1041684 

 

PTA Emails 

PTA Email (main contact): stannespta@outlook.com  

Pre-loved Uniform Email: stannesuniformspares@gmail.com    

Social Media 

Twitter: @stannesptaorms1 

Facebook: PTA St Anne’s Catholic School Ormskirk 

Instagram: st_annes_pta 

 
 

mailto:stannespta@outlook.com
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 School Council Matters….. 

 

 

 

 

The School Council are holding a Charity Tuck Shop during break-time at the end of the summer 

term to raise money for Ukraine. 

The Infants Charity Tuck shop (Nursery to Year two) will be held on the morning of Friday           

8th July. 

The Juniors Charity Tuck shop will be held on the morning of Wednesday 13th July. 

There will be cordial to add to water bottles for 10p, ice pops for 25p and crisps from 25p to 35p 

so no child will need to bring more than 70p. 

Let’s hope the weather is wonderful whilst our children support this event. 

 

Messages 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

The Bulletin is available on the Church website: stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  

A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  


